

OUR LADY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Chanters Hill Barnstaple Devon EX32 8DN
Telephone: 01271 345164 Fax: 01271 328584
Email: admin@olcs.uk www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk
Principal: Robert Meech

10th October 2017

Dear Parent / Carer

Cross Country Competition

Your child has been selected to take part in a Cross Country Competition on Wednesday 18th October 2017 at Torrington Rugby Club.

A coach will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning in time for lunch. Please ensure your child arrives at school for 8.45am for a prompt start.

All children need to come to school in their PE kit with plenty of layers to keep warm, leggings/jogging bottoms and a waterproof coat .Please ensure your child also has plenty to drink(no glass bottles) As it will be quite muddy conditions, children will need to bring their uniform to change into once they have returned to school. For those children who have spikes or football boots, then they may be worn on this occasion

Yours faithfully

Mrs Welland

School Secretary.



